
Principal’s Message:
Dear Hutton Families,

Thank you so much for everything you’ve done to help get your 
student off to a strong start last week. Thank you for your patience 
as we’ve worked through technology challenges. We appreciate 
your efforts to ensure that your child is engaged in Real-Time 
Learning each day. Our teachers and our tech staff are working 
hard to support our students and families. Mrs. Searcy and I have 
enjoyed seeing students engage in different learning tasks such as 
classroom community building , learning about courage through 
Purposeful People, our social emotional curriculum, math lessons, 
science and much, much more! 

As you may have heard, at the guidance of our health officials, 
SPS will begin the process of phasing in our K students on 
Wednesday, October 7th.  There will a webinar for parents with more 
information and details on September 29th, from 6:30-7:30 PM. I 
highly encourage you to attend. Some grade levels will be providing 
learning materials for students as a support to their online learning 
engagement. Our first pick up day is next Wednesday, September 
30th from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM. Please check Hutton Peach Jar Flyers 
for more information.

Thank you for all that you do to support our school community!

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Every Hawk, Everyday!

Tech Support  
and Resources

If you’ve got some tech trouble, 
please call the tech request 

helpline at 354-7636.  
You can also email them at 

techrequest@spokaneschools.org 

For more help, visit the tech help 
section of our website by clicking 

here: Tech Troubleshooting 
Resources. 

Enrichment 
opportunities offered 
virtually by Hutton 

teachers! 
Hutton students are encouraged to 
access enrichment opportunities 

provided by our specialist teachers 
on Monday through Thursday 

from 1:50-2:30 pm. Students can 
access a variety of Music, Science, 
Fitness and Health, Band Strings 
and Art. See Hutton’s Peach Jar 

Flyers for more information about 
the enrichment schedule.
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Health Check 
Required
Everyone entering the building 
is required to complete a Health 
Check for COVID-19 symptoms. 
Visitors are asked to complete 
the check before pressing the 
call button on the intercom to the 
office at the front entrance. 

The Health Check can be found 
at the top of the Hutton web page 
under the drop-down community 
tab. Please answer all questions 
honestly and to the best of your 
ability prior to visiting Hutton.

Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays! 
Celebrate school pride by joining your fellow Hutton students and staff 
by wearing your Hutton Hawk spirit gear every Friday. 
Hutton t-shirts, sweatshirts and other spirit items are available for 
purchase. Please visit https://huttonelementary.secure-decoration.com/ 
to order your spirit gear! 

Upcoming Events: 
September 29th 6:30 pm: 
Webinar for Parents: Kindergarten Phase in Plan 

September 30th 9:00 am –3:00 pm: 
Supply pick up and drop off. Supplies will be located at the front 
entrance of Hutton Elementary. 

Thank you to our community partner, Summit Church!  
Summit church generously helps 
provide weekend meals to Hutton 
Families in need. 

Like us on 
Facebook! 
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